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Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Music Revision Sessions

We are writing to inform you of the revision sessions the Music department will be offering
after Easter, in order to assist your son or daughter and fully prepare them for their GCSE
listening examination on Wednesday 14 June. The sessions will cover the theoretical
content of the four key areas of study, and will support all independent revision being
undertaken at home. The sessions will be as follows:

Date Staff Area of Study Topics

Tuesday 2 May MHA ;r:ﬁeConcerto Through The Baroque Concerto
Wednesday 3 May LAS Film Music Eillg]ss'\i/lclfl‘i;\:/lusic in Eilms
Tuesday 9 May MHA Conventions of Pop gggt Xr,]tlﬁglrlns
Wednesday 10 May AWM Rhythms of the World iﬁisctgLanvlueS?;terranean
Tuesday 16 May MHA LhnfeConcerto Threlaly The Classical Concerto
Wednesday 17 May LAS Film Music Video Game Music
Tuesday 23 May MHA Conventions of Pop Zgl% ia:iliggss
Wednesday 24 May AWM Rhythms of the World ggzgzo

Tuesday 6 June MHA EﬁeConcerto Through The Romantic Concerto
Wednesday 7 June AWM Rhythms of the World ggg?gbfglﬁ;c;;Music
Tuesday 13 June MHA General Z&Z?éﬂ:{ikeir question and any
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All sessions will run from 3.30pm-4.30pm and take place in room C001. We appreciate that
your son or daughter may have other revision sessions to attend for other subjects, but if
they are able to attend it would be most beneficial to help them get the best grade possible.
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at mharris@st-
maurtins.essex.sch.uk, awilliams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk or laskew@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr M Harris Mr A Williams Miss L Askew
Head of Music Teacher of Music Teacher of Music
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